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Berry, Taylor

From: Kathryn Kuppers <kathrynkuppers@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 1:53 PM
To: Statements
Subject: Docket E-100, Sub 180C6

Duke’s proposed changes to net metering are too complex, would discourage solar 
investments and fail to account for solar's benefits to the grid. 
 
 
Kathryn Kuppers 
3207 Connecticut Ave 
Charlotte, NC   28205 


